
From: Allen, Susan [Susan.Allen@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 6:54 PM 

To: 'patrick.mcardle@rutlandherald.com' 

Subject: Statement from the Governor:  

 

 
“There is no place for racism or racist vitriol in Vermont or anywhere else. This communication is an 
affront to Kiah and her family, to her neighbors and community, and to all Vermonters who care for one 
another and have no place in their hearts for hate.” 


